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October 2, 2024 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

The Anti-Bullying Bill of Rights Act designates the week beginning with the first Monday in October 

(October 7-11, 2024) as the Week of Respect.  

 

The Week of Respect provides school districts with an opportunity to recognize the importance of social 

and emotional learning (SEL) while placing emphasis on age-appropriate instruction that focuses on the 

prevention of harassment, intimidation, and bullying (HIB). This week gives us a chance to emphasize 

the importance of a positive school culture and climate within our school community.  

 

Please help us celebrate with our daily themes as we remind our students and staff how to respect 

others, our school, our community and ourselves.   

 

       Regards, 

 

     

       Kari Scimanico, MA, EdS, LPC 
       Principal 
  


